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Fisher Phillips Welcomes Shéy Cobb in Woodland Hills

News

6.21.22


Fisher Phillips, one of the country’s preeminent labor and employment law firms representing

employers, is pleased to announce that Shéy Cobb has joined the firm as an associate in the

Woodland Hills office.

Prior to joining Fisher Phillips, Shéy practiced civil litigation in Los Angeles, where she defended

insurers and other businesses in negligence, tort, and professional liability suits and government

agencies in employment actions. She also has experience in securities, credit card industry antitrust

litigation, and contract disputes.

Shéy earned her J.D. from Washington University in St. Louis where she was accepted into the

prestigious New York Regulatory and Business Externship and worked as a student attorney in the

Business and Legal Affairs Department of an American multinational music company. She was also

awarded Washington University’s Exceptional Public Service Award for her work in the appellate

courts in Durban, South Africa. Shéy earned her B.S. from the University of California, San Diego.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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